Polarcus:

March 3, 2017

Mr. Adam Miller
C-NLOPB

5th Floor, TD Place
140 Water Street
St. John's, NL

Al1C 6H6

RE: Polarcus UK Ltd.
Dear Sir:
On December 16, 2015, Polarcus filed a Project Description with the C-NLOPB for a
seismic program in the eastern portion of the Newfoundland and Labrador Offshore
Area and all other related activities (the Project).
The C-NLOPB issued a Scoping document to assist Polarcus in the preparation of an
Environmental Assessment on February 3, 2016. The document provided a description
of the scope of the project that will be assessed, the factors to be considered in the
assessment, and the scope of those factors.
The Environmental Assessment has been prepared and you will find attached;

e 16 Hard Copies Environmental Assessment

e 16 Electronic Copies

If you require anything further, please donot hesitate to contact me.

Yours truly,

Canadian Lead Consultant
RPS Energy Canada Ltd.




